October 19, 1964

Dr, Herbert Kouts

Chaiman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U, S, Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D, C.

Dear Dr. Kouts:

Transmitted herevith for the use of the Committee are
eighteen copies of a2 report dated October 1964 on the
engineering geology of Bodega Head prepared by the

U. 5. Geological Survey,

Sincerely yours,
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Re Lo Doan, Director
Division of Reactor Licemsing

Enclosures:
As stated alove




